
From: Shantee Cokley <scokley82@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/13/2017 12:12:19 PM
Subject: Help us Please.

Hello, I am contacting you in regards to my mother. Her name is Reta Fludd. My mother suffered from 
a massive stroke on June 27, 2017. Since her stroke she is unable to do anything for her self. My 
family and I have been doing everything we can to provide for her until she is approved for benefits. 
We have also reached out to social security as well as medicaid to make sure we have provided 
everything that is needed so that we can get her benefits. Still after months of asking and waiting for 
benefits they have not been approved and still remain in the pending status. My family and I have 
been trying so hard but always end up with unanswered questions or just a I don't know. We are 
begging for help. If possible can someone contact us and let us know what is our next step because 
we are in need of assistance. Her not having assistance is also affecting the Care that we receive for 
her thru our hospital. Orangeburg regional medical center has pretty much sent her back home every 
time we take her there because she does not have coverage. We have to purchase all medicine as 
well as food for her feeding tube, diapers and many other items to excluding her basic living. (Rent 
and household bills). We are asking for some help because it has been 5 months and no one cares 
because she is just another case. Please contact us with any information. 8037605042. Shantee 
Cokley.
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